
COMMONWEALTH OF KENTUCKY 

BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

In the Matter of: 

TARIFF FILING OF JESSAMINE-SOUTH 
ELKHORN WATER DISTRICT TO IMPLEMENT 
CERTAIN NON-RECURRING CHARGES FOR 
THE PROVISION OF SEWER SERVICE 

CASE NO. 
2014-00377 

ORDER  

On October 15, 2014, Jessamine-South Elkhorn Water District ("Jessamine 

District"), submitted a tariff filing to implement certain non-recurring charges for the 

provision of sewer service. Jessamine District requested in its filing that the records of 

Case No. 2013-00470,1  including all responses to information requests, be 

incorporated. Jessamine District advised the Commission of its intention to place the 

proposed revisions in effect on November 14, 2014. 

Having reviewed the proposed revisions, we find that further proceedings are 

necessary to determine their reasonableness, that these proceedings cannot be 

completed prior to the proposed effective date, and that the proposed revisions should 

be suspended pursuant to KRS 278.190(2). 

IT IS THEREFORE ORDERED that: 

1. 	This proceeding is established to investigate the reasonableness of the 

proposed tariff revisions. 

1  Case No. 2013-00470, Proposed Revisions to Jessamine-South Elkhorn Water District's Rules 
Regarding the Provision of Sewer Service (Ky. PSC July 20, 2014). 



2. Jessamine District's proposed revisions to its tariff are suspended for five 

months from November 14, 2014, up to and including April 13, 2015. 

3. The record of Case No. 2013-00470 shall be incorporated herein by 

reference. 

By the Commission 

ENTERED 

NOV 03 2014 
KENTUCKY PUBLIC 

SERVICE COMMISSION 

Case No. 2014-00377 
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